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NEWS RELEASE 
 

June 29, 2020 

 

Further to the Company’s news release of June 3, 2020, the Company advises that it has not yet 

implemented the proposed 14:1 consolidation of its outstanding common shares, and that as of 

today’s date the Company’s shares are trading on a pre-consolidated basis. 

 

 

ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD:   

  “Norm Yurik” 

Norm Yurik, CEO and Director 

 


